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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

REQUEST FOR COMMENTS ON KENYA’S ACCESSION TO THE 

AGREEMENT ON THE ESTABLISHMENT OF THE GLOBAL GREEN 

GROWTH INSTITUTE (GGGI) 
 

The Government of Kenya wishes to accede to the Agreement on the Establishment of the Global 

Green Growth Institute (GGGI). The GGGI, established in 2012, is a treaty-based international, inter-

governmental organization whose vision is a low-carbon, resilient world of inclusive and sustainable 

growth by supporting members in the transformation of their economies to a green growth economic 

model. 

 

The National Treasury that is spearheading the process on behalf of the Government of Kenya 

established an Inter-Agency Committee to make recommendations on Kenya’s accession to the 

Agreement on the Establishment of the GGGI. The Committee has since developed a report on the 

rationale for Kenya’s accession to the GGGI. 

 

As part of the process of engaging the public and stakeholders on this important Agreement, we have 

prepared the report on the rationale for Kenya’s accession to the GGGI, which is available at the 

National Treasury website (https://www.treasury.go.ke). The purpose of this Public Notice is to invite 

general and specific comments on Kenya’s accession to the GGGI. The comments should be 

forwarded through the email [climatefinance@treasury.go.ke] by Friday 10th February 2023. 

  

 

 

NJUGUNA NDUNG’U, CBS 

CABINET SECRETARY 

 

Dated 30th January 2023 
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